
 

 

19th November 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Staffing in Early Years 
 

We are writing to let you know the plans for staffing later this academic year in Nursery and in 

Mrs Turton’s Reception class. Originally, the plan for Nursery was for Miss Webb to only stay 

until February half term, after which Mrs Walker would be returning from maternity leave. 

However, we have now decided to keep Miss Webb on for the full academic year to keep 

consistency for the children in their first year at school.  

 

For those of you with children in FS2NT, you will no doubt now know of the exciting news that 

Mrs Turton is expecting a baby in April. As Mrs Walker will be returning from her maternity 

leave in the spring term, she will cover Mrs Turton’s class from after Easter until the end of the 

summer term. To support the children during this change in staffing there will be a transition 

period in which both Mrs Walker and Mrs Turton will be based in class. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Laura Tracanna 

Assistant Headteacher (Early Years) 

 


